
Docket Optical System - Re: Quail Bush Generation Project 

  
I am a 73 year old senior citizen that has lived in Santee since 1973.  
And, I suffer from COPD.  I do not believe that in the big city of San 
Diego a better place can't be found to put the Quail Brush project. 
  
We the people of Santee DO NOT want the project in or near our 
city. 
  
Some of the newer home buyers have already lost value of their 
property since they bought it due to 
the bad economy.  This power plant would greatly reduce the 
property even more. Mine too! It would also be an eye sore to our 
community.   
  
Santee would like to remain a small quiet little town.  PLEASE help 
to stop this fiasco from happening to our little town. 
  
Thank You, 
  
Marilynn Johnson 
10624 Ironwood Ave.  
Santee, CA 

From:    Marilynn Johnson <santeepepper@yahoo.com>
To:    "esolorio@energy.state.ca.us" <esolorio@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    3/27/2012 2:42 PM
Subject:   Re: Quail Bush Generation Project
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